
 
 
 

How to Replace a Hearing Aid Battery 

 
To replace the hearing aid battery, the first step is to open battery door. Typically, the battery 
door is located at the bottom of the hearing aid and swings open.  
 
The second step is to take battery out. Batteries are dangerous if swallowed, be careful not to 
leave it in a place where your child or pet can reach it, or in a place where you could mistake it 
for a new battery. 
 
The third step is to insert a new battery. For zinc air batteries, remove the sticker and wait 
about two minutes before inserting the battery. Notice that each side of the battery is 
different.  If the battery is put in the wrong way, the hearing aid will not work. Putting the 
battery in the wrong way could also break the battery door. The battery door should shut easily 
when the battery is put in the correct way. If the battery door will not shut, check the 
placement, the battery may need to be flipped over.  
 


